
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
          10/10/2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern:        
 
I was assigned to be Prof. Brian Fuller’s Departmental representative for the spring 2021 
semester. Due to COVID, we were teaching remotely online. Brian sent me a link to a virtual 
class he recorded which I was going to observe, however, by the time I got around to seeing the 
recorded class, the link was no longer working. The recording was deleted by ITS. As a result, 
Prof. Fuller will be inserting this letter justifying why he is missing an observational letter by the 
Departmental representative. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Michael Genz, Area Head, Cinema/Animation      


